
Music Class with
Mr. Mills and Ms. Eubanks

Important Dates:

What We are Learning this Month:

During November, students in grades 3rd-5th will

continue to work on their landscape drawing. They

will experiment with alternative ways to color such

as using patterns to fill empty space. Students in

PreK-2nd are currently working on creating

portraits, identifying all the parts of the face, and

putting facial features in the correct spots

(proportion). 

Ways families can support learning from home:

For grades 3-5, families can take their child

on a nature walk to identify different types of

plants and trees. For students in grades PreK-

2nd families can share family portraits with

their children for drawing inspiration.

PE with
Mr. Stewart and Mr. West 

What We Are Learning this Month:
In November, all students will learn and practice the proper

underhand and overhand throwing forms in a variety of

practice and lesson activities. The simplest way to remember

throwing is SWING, STEP, THROW. Following these basic

steps will help students execute throwing to the best of their

ability. Students will also demonstrate their ability to catch a

ball above or below their waist as well as with a partner in a

variety of practice tasks and activities while being stationary

or moving. 

Ways families can support learning from home:
Using any throwable object in their home, families can practice

throwing and catching with another person. Try catching an

object at least 10 times, then practice throwing to an

individual or target at least 10 times.   
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Art Class with
 Ms.O

What We are Learning this Month:

In music, the students are learning the

importance of being able to read music.

Students are learning the different

pitches on the treble clef staff.

Ways families can support learning from home:
Families can support the students by reminding

them of the two formulas: 
Notes on the lines are identified using the

phrase“Every Good Boy Does Fine” and notes
in the spaces are identified using the word

“FACE”.

Art Club Meetings:
 Friday November 8th, 15th & 22nd

4-6pm
(Art club is already full)

Tuesday November 5th
No school for students

Thanksgiving Break
No school 27th, 28th, 29th

 


